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April 19, 2024 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire will be 
participating in a City Council Administrative Meeting on Tuesday, April 30, 2024 at 4 p.m. in the 
North Conference Room of City Hall, 203 S. Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin.  The meeting 
will include discussions on Council meeting operations, proclamation process, ad hoc 
committee ideas, new member orientation, leadership topics. 
 
 
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin 
Statutes. 
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